
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS

November 17, 2022

THANKSGIVING BREAK – NO SCHOOL NOVEMBER 23-27.

If you were recently handed a Chromebook Protection Plan form, please turn that in to the front office as soon as possible. 
Thank you.

HOLIDAY FOOD DRIVE

Keep those food donations coming in!  We will be collecting donations through the end of this month.

LUNCH BUDDIES

Don’t forget to turn in your Lunch Buddies application to the front office by Friday!

YARN CLUB

If you like to crochet, knit, sew, embroider, or are interested in learning a new skill, come to Yarn Club today during middle 
school lunch in room 2.

COFFEE CART

The Coffee Cart will be closed on Friday, Monday, and Tuesday.

OBOB MEETING

There will be an OBOB meeting during middle school lunch on Friday in room 2.  We’ll be checking in on your reading 
progress and finalizing teams.

MIDDLE SCHOOL ASTROLOGY CLUB

All middle school students are welcome to join our Astrology Club on Fridays during lunch.  We meet in the gazebo, or in 
room 2 if it is raining.

EMERGENCY MEDICAL RESPONDER TRAINING

Pleasant Hill Goshen Fire & Rescue is offering an Emergency Medical Responder training course starting in January.  The 
application deadline is December 16th, at 5:00pm.  You must be at least 16 to apply.  Juniors and seniors must obtain a 
recommendation from a school faculty member.  For more information, please see Mrs. Duval in room S6.
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